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The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (year C) - 22nd June 2025 

Please keep our children in your prayers as over the next 
few weekends they receive Jesus in Holy Communion for 
the first time - may they teach us to treasure this most pre-
cious gift with grateful lives as we follow the Lord. 
 

Our Annual Mass for our Sick and Housebound will 
take place at St Joseph’s on Thurs 17th July, 2.30pm fol-
lowed by afternoon tea.  Along with our SVP group we 
make a special effort for this Mass to assist anyone who 
usually finds it difficult to come due to old age or frailty.  If 
you know of anyone who would like to come, or you can 
help with lifts etc contact the parish office. 
 

Fr Binoy sends his regards from India, where he is looking 
after a parish for a month before taking up his appointment 
to care for a Syromalabar community in the middle of a 
city.  They are mostly from Kerala but he says he will be 
learning some of the local language, Telugu.  He also 
passes on his thanks for your cards, gifts, well wishes, and 
prayers, and hopes to visit here for a holiday next year! 
 

UCM Social on Wed 25
th
 June, 7pm. Please confirm your 

attendance as soon as possible for booking, thank you. 
 

Cyber Crime - following the useful talk the UCM organised 
last month, there is a request for feed back: https://
www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/ThamesValleyIndividuals/ and a 
sheet of helpful links and facts on cyber crime which can 
be found on our website under the newsletter section 
 

Congratulations to parishioner Joan Hodge (one of our 
sacristans) who was recently awarded the Pro-Ecclesia et 
Pontifice Medal for services to the Union of Catholic Moth-
ers. The medal is a Papal Award presented to members of 
the Clergy and Laity for long and outstanding service to the 
Church. Photos of the presentation by Bishop Allan Wil-
liams SM will be in the next edition of the UCM newspaper. 
 

St  Bede’s School are holding an Open Evening for Sep-
tember 2026 entry on Thursday 3rd July from 5.30pm to 
9pm for all families with a current year 5 pupil.  Take a tour, 
meet teachers and students. The headteacher talks are 
scheduled at 5.45pm, 7pm and 8.15pm. Please read St 
Bede’s Admission Policy for 2026 before applying. 
 

St Philomena’s Catholic High School will hold an open 
evening on Tuesday 1st July 2025 from 3.30pm - 7.30pm - 
For more information please visit www.stphils.org.uk 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School Summer Fayre: 
on Saturday 28

th
 June, 12-3pm on the school grounds, 

Linkfield Lane, Redhill. We would like to extend a warm 
open invite to our parish community to join us for an enjoy-
able afternoon of entertainment, food, traditional games, 
market stalls and much more! 
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary school – are in a position 
to accept more children into the wonderful Reception 
(EYFS) provision from September 2025 and would be de-
lighted if you would like to book at tour of the school at a 
time to suit yourself. Please contact the office on 01737 
765373 or office@stjosephsredhill.co.uk. This is a wonder-
ful opportunity for children from all faiths, or none, to dis-
cover what our School can offer to them and their families 
 

Thinking of getting married, congratulations! A reminder 
that Bishop Richard calls for a minimum of twelve months’ 
notice for Catholic Marriages to allow for the necessary 
preparation and paperwork. 
 

PNL Book + Circle: Our next book is "No Truth, No Jus-
tice" by Audrey Edwards (a former parishioner) -a David 
and Goliath story of a mother’s successful struggle against 
public authorities to secure justice for her son murdered 
while in their care.  We will meet on Friday 11

th
 July after  

mass in the Meeting Room at St Joseph's.  All welcome. 
 

Roots down, walls down: On Sunday 6th July, Rev Dr 
Angus Ritchie, the founding director of the ecumenical 
Centre for Theology and Community will be giving a confer-
ence afternoon at the Fitzherbert Community Hub, Bright-
on, 12:45-4:15pm. No booking necessary 
 

Second Collection next weekend is for Peter's Pence: 
This a worldwide collection that supports the charitable 
work of Pope Leo including to help victims of war, oppres-
sion, and natural disasters, and also the Holy See.  

Collections 

Offertory Collection last weekend: £1,273.80 
Second Collection Day for Life £584.71 

 

Second Collection next weekend for Peter’s Pence 
 

Thank you for your support and generosity 

PARISH DAY – SUNDAY 13th JULY 10.30am 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School (RH1 1EA) 
There will be one Mass for Sunday 13th July at 10.30am, taking place outside, for all of the parish, in the grounds of St 

Joseph’s Catholic Primary School. (Saturday 5.30pm Mass as usual).  Everyone is welcome, and you may like to bring 

neighbours and friends.  Mass will be followed by a free BBQ and shared lunch (bring a plate/desert to share if you 

can). BYO drinks. There will be entertainment by our talented parishioners, and fun and games for all the family.  Some 

parking is available at the school and there is easy access on the level for our less mobile parishioners, but consider 

parking at St Joseph’s Church and walking.  If you can help organise the day, or be an entertainer, or offer general help, 

contact the parish office. Meanwhile, continue prayers for fine weather on the day! 
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The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (year C) 
Gn 14:18-20; Ps 110; 1Cor 11:23-26; Lk 9:11b-17 

Response: You are a priest forever, according to the order of Melchizedek 
 

Sat 21 June 
St Joseph’s 17.30 James Gow RIP 
Sun 22 June 
Holy Family 09.00 The people of the parish 
St Joseph's 11.00 Pietro's wellbeing 
St Teresa’s 17.30 Private Intention 
 
Mon 23 June   
St Teresa’s 10.00 Peter Wilson's wellbeing 
 
Tue 24 June  The Birth of St John the Baptist 
 No Mass 
 
Wed 25 June   
St Joseph’s 10.00 Harry Evans & Evans and Staples Families RIP   
 
Thur 26 June   
Holy Family 10.00 Ernest Atkinson RIP 
 
Fri 27 June  The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
St Joseph’s 10.00 Thanksgiving & Special Int 
 

The Solemnity of Ss Peter and Paul 
Vigil: Acts 3:3-10; Ps 191; Gal 1:11-20; Jn 21:15-19 

Day: Acts 12:1-11; 34; 2Tim 4:6-8;17-18; Mat 16:13-19 
Response: From all my terrors the Lord set me free 
 

Sat 28 June 
St Joseph’s 17.30 John, Anne & Percy Davis RIP 
Sun 29 June 
Holy Family 09.00 The people of the parish 
St Joseph's 11.00 Deceased Priests and Benefactors RIP 
St Teresa’s 17.30 Private Intention 

 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Following the Saturday evening Mass, 

and by appointment, please contact the parish office 

PARISH CLERGY: 
Fr Tony Bridson 

Dcn Tim Murrill (07545 175448) 
 

PARISH OFFICE  
MON - FRIDAY 9.30AM - 3.30PM 

01737 761017  
pnl@abdiocese.org.uk 

 

PARISH GIFT AID 
pnlgiftaid@gmail.com 

 

HALL HIRE ENQUIRES 
pnlhallhire@gmail.com 

 

PARISH SAFEGUARDING 
Katie Jones - c/o 01737 761017 

Sg1.pnl@abdiocese.org.uk 
 

SCHOOLS: 
St Joseph’s Pre-School - 07847221367 

www.stjosephspreschoolredhill.co.uk 
 

St Joseph’s Primary - 01737 765373 
www.stjosephs-redhill.surrey.sch.uk 

 

St Bede’s Secondary - 01737 212108 
www.st-bedes.surrey.sch.uk 

 

PARISH WEBSITE: 
www.thenativityofthelord.org.uk 

webmaster.pnlparish@gmail.com  
 

ST JOSEPH’S 17
TH

 REIGATE SCOUTS 
www.17threigate.org 

 

EAST SURREY HOSPITAL 
The hospital will not inform the Catho-
lic chaplain, Fr Alban (01293 431703), 
of your presence in the hospital un-
less a specific request is made by 
either yourself or your family for a vis-
it. If you would like a visit from him 
please ask the hospital staff or con-
tact him directly yourself.   If you are 
going in hospital as a ‘Planned Admis-
sion’ you are encouraged to contact 
Fr Tony to receive the Sacrament of 
the Sick prior to your Hospital stay. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  
THE SICK & HOUSEBOUND  

Andrew & Mary Wilson, Lucy Smales, 
Robert Shave, Mary Hopkins, John 
McGrath, Alison Walker, Annie, Rosa 
Godlewski, Paul  Edwards, Michael 
Wood, Angela Brett, Mark Dalton, 
Frankie Harding, Teresa Thorp, Fran-
cesco Ambrosio, Steven Biczók-
Hardy, Tomasina Harman, Zosia,  
Shelagh Green, Patricia Blackwell, 
Chris Bayley, Bridget Steward, Brigid 
Gow, Anne Grier, Lydia Fagan, Maria 
Dimaculangan, Marion & Barry 
Scholefield, Damian Poole, Margaret 
Byrne, Sarah Healy, Sheilanine Bar-
rientos, Kathleen Beckey, Richard 
Greaves, Claire Chantal, Meli 
Greaves, and all the sick & house-
bound of our parish 
 

If you, or someone you know, is sick & 
housebound and would like to be on 
our prayer list or to receive Commun-
ion please contact the parish office. 

REGULAR WEEKLY EVENTS IN THE PARISH 
 

Mon  09.30 Morning Prayer  St Teresa’s Church 

Tues  19.00 Rosary Group  St Joseph’s Church 

Wed 10.30 Parents & Toddlers PNL Centre at St Joseph’s 

Fri 09.00 Exposition before Mass St Joseph’s Church 

Sat  15.00 Get Together Group PNL Cafe at St Joseph’s 

Sun 10.00 Coffee after Mass PNL Centre at Holy Family 

Sun 12.00 Coffee after Mass PNL Centre at St Joseph’s 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE REPOSE OF THE SOULS OF 
 

Rose Matthew RIP Her funeral has not yet been arranged. 
 

Maureen Conroy RIP her funeral will take at St Joseph’s at 10am on Friday 
4th July followed at the Surrey and Sussex Crematorium. 
 

Daniel Quinn RIP His funeral will take place at the Surrey and Sussex 
Crematorium on Monday 14th July at 3pm. 
 

Please remember them and their families in your prayers 

mailto:webmaster.pnlparish@gmail.com

